
Agenda Item 9 

Fleece & Bowling Pavilion Toilets Update:  

 
Fleece Toilets: The Parish Handymen have cleared the rear of the toilets and weed 
killed the numerous small samplings growing out of the wall and floor. They have 
cleaned and power washed the toilets. The water and electricity are both working 
and no leaks to the water system were visible. The Clerk is looking at locking 
systems and the work involved and hopefully will have an estimate for the work 
needed by the next meeting. In the interim it will be necessary to open the toilets for 
the Tour of Britain Cycle Race in September and the Clerk suggests that this is done 
as a one off event until necessary works are carried out and the following items 
resolved:  

 Looking at any immediate repairs or renewals that are necessary. 

 Deciding if all three areas are to be opened initially. 

 Who is going to clean the Toilets and what hours will be allocated? 

 Whether the Council is going to introduce charge. 

 If the Council decides to introduce charging what system is going to be 
introduced, how will the council fund these systems? 

 If the Council decides not to introduce charges will the toilets be locked overnight 
or open 24 hrs a day. 

 If the toilets are to be locked who will open and lock the toilets? 
 

Toilets at the Bowling Green: At the meeting of the Friends of Barrowford 
Memorial Park held a fortnight ago it was reported by Ms. Hibbert representing  
Pendle BC that works on the installation of a locking system was still with Liberata 
and it was unlikely that the works would be carried out in time for the Tour of Britain 
Cycle Race.  

 


